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March 13, 2018
Dear Landowners,

In response to a letter requesting information about roads and secondary
drainage in the Circle Z subdivision of lands in Fellsmere the following letter was
sent to the District anonymously. Therefore, Fellsmere Water Control District is
responding to each and every landowner in Circle Z Subdivision to prevent
problems from arising. (See attached)

Please be advised, that to place motor oil on the road or trash in the canals you
would be violating State Statutes. Five sub-laterals involved in the Circle Z
properties flow to the Indian River Lagoon an estuary of National Importance.
Therefore, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, St. Johns River Water
Management District and Fellsmere Water Control District would take statutory
action against you.

For more information go to the District’s website at:
fellsmerewatercontroldistrict.com

Sincerely,
S
odras [ Mhimor
Ro illman, C.D.M.
Superintendent Plant and Operations
Cc: Michael O’Haire, PA
Ashley Nolander PA
Len Lindahl, FWCD District Administrator
Board of Supervisors
Susan Adams, District 1 County Commissioner
Indian River County Sheriff, Deryl Loar



Rodney Tillman
Box 438
Fellsmere, FL 32948

Since the FWCD has no interest in maintaining the roads, nor drainage, in the
Circle Z plat, | assume that there is no objection to the dumping of garbage in
the canal as well as oiling the road with used motor oil to reduce erosion.

Best



